

Monday 14th November Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Monday 14th November ~ Odd Sock Day—Anti Bullying Week.

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th Nov ~ Parents Evening 4-7pm

Friday 18th & 25th November ~ Non-Uniform Days - THIS WEEK!

Tuesday 22nd November ~ Aspirations Day

Friday 2nd December ~ Y3 Trip to Bolton Octagon Theatre

Friday 2nd December ~ Christmas Stalls 3.30-5pm

Monday 12th December Choir Performance @ Bolton Wanderers SAVE THE DATE

Tuesday 13th December~ Year 2 Nativity

Tuesday 20th December ~ Christmas Bingo—more details in coming weeks.

Thursday 22nd December ~ School closes for Christmas @ 2pm

Parents Evening 15th & 16th November

Parental engagement can be a powerful lever for raising achievement in schools and there is much research to show the value of schools and parents working together to support pupils' learning.

When schools and families work together, children have a far better chance of not only being successful in school, but being successful in life. They learn the importance of respect, responsibility and relationships.

At the Oaks we work co-operatively with parents to ensure high standards of care and academic achievement for all our children

Staff are looking forward to meeting with you to discuss how your child has settled in class and their progress so far this year.

On the evening:

Please enter through the front door. Please arrive five minutes before your appointment. If you need to bring children with you please bring something to keep them busy so they can sit outside the classroom while you have your meeting with the teachers.

After school club is running as normal, in the hall. Please collect from club from the normal door. No access to club through school. *Thank you.*

THIS WEEK! Friday 18th November

Please send a chocolate donation: a box of chocolates, selection box, Christmas coins or any Christmas chocolate or sweets. *Thank you for your support!*

Bolton Wanderers Tickets

We have been very fortunate to receive a Bolton Wanderers half season ticket to use for the final 12 home games of the season, activating from the Boxing Day clash against Derby County on Monday 26th December.

We will 'draw from a hat' a family (2 adults and 2 children or 1 adult/ 3 children) to attend the game, up until the end of the season. If you would like to be considered for one of the matches, please email me. We will choose a family randomly each game. Mrs Bullen:

bullenz@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk Thank you



Christmas Stalls Friday 2nd December 3.30pm

How you can help...

We will be accepting donations of children's books. clean teddies and soft toys, children's Christmas jumpers and outfits. Please start to collect these items and keep them to one side, send them in from Monday 28th November.

We are having two non-uniform days...

Friday 18th November ~ please send a chocolate donation: a box of chocolates, selection box, Christmas coins or any Christmas chocolate.

Friday 25th November ~ please send a bottle donation: soft drinks, wine, bubble bath, washing up liquid; anything in a bottle!

Do you have a business that could donate a raffle prize? Please email the office. we would be really grateful for any donations.

Clubs

Due to the dark nights, dance, football and netball clubs will finish w/b 21st November. New Clubs will be on offer in the New Year. Choir Club will continue...

Parent View

Our Parent View needs updating as we are in a new academic school year. Please complete the survey online. Ofsted will use these results.

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/



Christmas Lunch ~ Wednesday 14th December

A form is being sent home today if your child normally has a packed lunch and would like to book a Christmas Lunch please complete the form ASAP. Thank you!